
I hope this finds you in good health. With no social gatherings in the near 

future we have the opportunity to spend quality time with our families.  

I started to think of all the different programs that the Knights of Columbus do. 

Many of them are focused on groups of people gathering and with the current 

situation, this makes our jobs much more challenging. As the State Family 

Director, one of the programs that we can easily do is the Family Fully Alive 

program. I know many of you are probably doing this, but for those who are 

not please stop and take the time that we now have to participate in this 

program.  

The Family Fully Alive Booklet (#10162) can be downloaded from 

the Supreme website or our State website 

mikofc.org/resources/family/support materials. I will include the link at the bottom.  

I have been asked to make a short video of this request and so all of you can put a face to the name. To 

view my video click here. 

The themes from the program for the next three months are; April-Mercy and Forgiveness, May-

Hope, and June-Self-giving Love. 

Please view my video linked here. 

Thank you all for taking the time to read this and for all you do for the Order! Family Fully Alive 

 

 

https://www.kofc.org/un/en/resources/programs/family-fully-alive/10162-family-fully-alive-booklet.pdf
http://www.councilnet.us/Assets/121075.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MGzaQX6veNc&feature=youtu.be
https://www.kofc.org/en/what-we-do/faith-in-action-programs/family/family-fully-alive.html

